
 
MUPY welcomed exchange students from University of Kentucky, USA
 

Sep 14, 2015       
 
On September 14th, 2015, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relations
welcomed Ms. Denise Vu and Ms. Sonali Patel, exchange students from College of Pharmacy, University
of Kentucky, United States of America. The exchange students will undertake their clinical rotation
at the Faculty and external apprenticeship sites such as community pharmacy and teaching hospitals
during September 14 – October 23, 2015.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1654


